
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/27/2017 3:09:36 PM
Subject: Re: Letter to Senator Young

Go ahead and go ahead


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 1:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Letter to Senator Young
 
Attached is the letter to Senator Young affirming his continued appointment to the Nuclear Advisory committee. 
Please let me know if you approve it. Also, do you want to read these type of letters first or do you want me to just go 
ahead.
 
Bests, Catherine
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